
MINUTES: October 10, 2013 

Madison High School Alumni Association 

www.mhsaa-rampage.com 

 
The Executive Board of The Madison High School Alumni Association met in the MHS Alumni Room at 
the Madison Middle School at 6:30 P.M. on Tuesday, October 8, 2013 with President Gale Andrews 
presiding. 

The meeting was called to order, followed by the reading of the September minutes.  
 
Treasurer’s Report: 
 
Gale Andrews presented the financial report.  Anyone wishing to know the details of the financial report 
should contact Gale Andrews. 
  
Correspondence:  No correspondence to discuss. 

Old Business: 

All Class Reunion 

An update of the All Class Reunion was given. 

 

Officers for 2014 were elected: 

Gale Andrews – President 

Sandra Hollingsworth – Vice President 

Johnny Johnson – Treasure 

Paula Gay – Secretary 

 

Please plan to attend the next Alumni Association meeting will be held at 6:30 pm on Tuesday, March 
11, 2014 - Madison Middle School in the Alumni Room.  . 

We welcome any ideas from anyone regarding updates to the Home Page of our website. 

 


